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Mr. Syed Arif Certified #7003 2260 0007 1889 1211

Division of Air Resource Management
2600 Blair Stone Road

MS 5500

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Dear Mr Arif:

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with an update of PSD application #1050053-
033-AC (PSD-FL-334). As you know, Cargill Crop Nutrition merged with IMC in late
October to create Mosaic.

During this time of transition, the company is assessing its priorities and for capital
projects. The company is interested in continuing discussion of the draft permit
conditions and pursuing the application. So, if there is an indication capital is allocated
or potentially allocated, we will pursue this permit application. We will contact you once
that decision has been made, hopefully within 60 days.

Also, | would like to let you know that my position has changed as a result of the merger.
My responsibility is EHS Manager of our worldwide distribution business, and Elizabeth
Foeller, P.E., is the Environmental Superintendent at Green Bay. Mrs. Foeller and | look
forward to working with you in the future.

Best regards,

bel, P.E.
EHS Manager
Mosaic

Cc: file 60-04-01;
Doug Belle - Mosaic;
Liz Foeller - Mosaic



